
4th Grade Rocket Weekly Update 
 

**OCCT testing begins in a week!  Now more than ever attendance is important as we get 
closer to testing!  Please make sure your student is at school, on time and ready to go! 

 
Upcoming Important Dates: 

3/29-Morning Joe with Joe 
4/4 and 4/5-4th grade OCCT Reading Test 
4/13 and 4/14-4th grade OCCT Math Test 

4/25-Spring Pictures 
 

 
Reading/Language-Ms. McCall 
mmccall@johnrexschool.org  

 
This week in reading, we will be filling in different skills and doing some test review in 

preparation for next week. Your student takes the OCCT Reading test on Tuesday and 
Wednesday of next week. Please continue to work with your student at home with UNRAAVEL. 
They will be expected to know the steps of UNRAAVEL before next week. Your student will not 

be able to use their notes during the test  Please take the time to sit down with your child to 
work through each passage. They have been instructed to get these signed or initialed and to 

return them the next day. Your student will HIGHLY benefit from your guidance and support. We 
have been working hard and I am excited for your student to show what they know!  

 
HW:​ No Reading Log until after testing (Your child should still be reading though!) 

UNRAAVEL reading passages weekly 
 

 
Math-Mrs. Liles 

wliles@johnrexschool.org 
This week we are reviewing elapsed time and interpreting data (bar graphs, frequency tables, 

Venn diagrams, line plots etc). 
HW: ​ This week students have 10 questions on fractions that will be due on Friday.    Even 

though the half-sheet of regular Monday Math is not being assigned, I always encourage extra 
practice at home for multiplication and division facts, Prodigy and Khan Academy. 
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Science/Social Studies-Mrs. Feagins 
jfeagins@weebly.com ​             ​jfeagins@johnrexschool.org 

Please check your child’s agenda and ClassDojo for the latest in PLTW.  
 

 
 
 
 

mailto:jfeagins@johnrexschool.org
mailto:jfeagins@weebly.com

